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NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO RESPOND TO 

PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

(Responses due by January 13, 2023) 

 

and 

 

NOTICE SPECIFYING THE DATE BY WHICH THE COMMISSION WILL ACT ON 

THE PETITION FOR RECONSIDERATION 

(By February 1, 2023) 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Avista Corporation d/b/a Avista 

Utilities 

In the Matter of the Electric Service Reliability Reporting Plan of Avista Corporation 

d/b/a Avista Utilities 

Dockets UE-220053, UG-220054, and UE-210854 (Consolidated) 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

On December 12, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 10/04, Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Granting Petition; Approving and Adopting Full 

multiparty Settlement Stipulation Subject to Conditions; Authorizing and Requiring Compliance 

Filing (Order 10/04). 

 

On December 22, 2022, the Public Counsel Unit of the Washington State Attorney General’s 

Office filed a Petition for Reconsideration of Order 10/04 (Petition). Pursuant to Washington 

Administrative Code (WAC) 480-07-850, the Commission now authorizes all parties to respond 

to the Petition by 5 p.m. on January 13, 2023.1 

THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the Commission authorizes parties to submit 

responses to the Petition by 5 p.m., Friday, June 4, 2021.  

 
1 WAC 480-07-850 provides that “[n]o party may file a response to a petition for reconsideration unless 

the commission authorizes a response in a notice establishing the deadline for submitting responses.” 
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Pursuant to WAC 480-07-850(2)(b), the Commission gives notice that it will consider the 

Petition and responses and issue a decision by Wednesday, February 1, 2023. 

THE COMMISSION GIVES FURTHER NOTICE That the Commission will issue a 

decision on the Petition by Wednesday, February 1, 2023.  

 

 

/s/  

ANDREW J. O’CONNELL 

Administrative Law Judge 


